
Preface 
Welcome to the “Open Identity Summit 2022”, which has been jointly organized by the 
Special Interest Groups BIOSIG within the German Computer Science Society (Gesell-
schaft für Informatik) and the Technical University of Denmark. 

The international program committee performed a strong review process according to the 
LNI guidelines with at least three reviews per paper and accepted 50 % of the 16 submitted 
papers as full scientific papers.  

Furthermore, the program committee has created a program including selected contribu-
tions of strong interest (further conference contributions) for the outlined scope of this 
conference. 

We would like to thank all authors for their contributions and the numerous reviewers for 
their work in the program committee. 
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